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Dear Mr. Chairman and Committee Members, 
 
Thank you so much for working on fixing our elections. It means a lot to me as I do not feel that 
our elections our secure. We must fix our elections, or we won’t have a country anymore.  
 
I am for SB 389 but amended. I want watermarks on the ballots but I do not want to vote with 
machines. Machines can be hacked especially if our legislative bodies or citizens can’t look at 
the software. I am not a computer person. The people of Kansas want and need to vote Amish. I 
also want the ballots to be hand counted.  
 
Thank you,  
Hannah Mingucci   
 
 


